
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: SUZANNE FRICK, KURA EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

FROM: JADE RILEY, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: KURA FUNDING REQUEST FOR SUN VALLEY ROAD 

DATE: 3-16-22 

CC: SHERRI NEWLAND, CITY ENGINEER 

On March 15th one qualified bid was received for the Sun Valley Road rehabilitation project 

which is being jointly managed between the cities of Ketchum and Sun Valley.  Staff has 

reviewed the bid and is investigating targeted areas for potential value engineering to reduce 

overall costs.  

The city is respectfully requesting the KURA board consider funding fifty percent ($332,173) of 

the total pedestrian improvements costs (attachment #1) adjacent to the roadway from Main 

Street to Spruce Street.  The city also requested a bid alternate ($86,495) in the event it was able 

to gain an easement with the LDS Church for a curved bike path from SV road connecting to 4th 

Street.  These pedestrian improvements will greatly enhance the safety of one of our busiest 

streets in town.   

Sherri or I are happy to attend Monday’s KURA meeting to answer any questions regarding the 

design scope (attachment #2) or estimated costs.  

Thank you for the continued partnership 

 






